
 
Friday 1st March 2024 

Dates for your diary: 
 
Mon 4th March - Basketball 
player visiting assembly 
 
Thurs 7th March - PSHE 
online lesson (Y5&6) 
 
Fri 8th March - World Book 
Day (Dress up and Hat Com-
petition) 
 
Fri 8th March - International 
Women’s Day 
 
Fri 8th March - Year 3 Recy-
cling Workshop 
 
 

Pupil of the Week 
 
Reception - Issac 
 
Year 1 - Belle 
 
Year 2 - Ethan 
 
Year 3 - Jax 
 
Year 4 - Elliott 
 
Year 5 - Celie 
 
Year 6 - William 

Year 6 Assembly 
 

Thank you to Year 6, who 
this morning managed to 

share a fantastic class 
assembly, with next to 
no rehearsal time this 

week. It was great to see 
your learning from the 
term and what amazing 
young people you are 

growing into. Good work! 

World Book Day Celebration -   
Friday 8th March 2024 

A gentle reminder that we will be cele-
brating World Book Day on FRIDAY 8TH 
MARCH (a day later than most schools). 
Children have been invited to dress up 
as their favourite book character and 

are able to create a hat to represent a 
character, book or author. Please see 
the previous ParentApp message for 

more information and suggested ideas. 
Get creative!!! 

OFSTED Inspection 
As you are all aware, we have received a visit from      
OFSTED this week. Thank you to everyone who filled in 
the parent or pupil view forms or spoke to the inspectors 
during the process. Our official outcomes will be shared 
in a few weeks when the report is released. 

Class Superstar 
 
Reception - Anaiah 
 
Year 1 - Elise 
 
Year 2 - Oscar 
 
Year 3 - Zainab 
 
Year 4 - Eguasa 
 
Year 5 - Jacob 
 
Year 6 - Mason 

Sponsored Pancake Flip and PTA Valentine Disco 
A huge thank you to everyone who has helped with our 

money raising activities over the last few weeks. We had 
a very successful Sponsored Pancake Flip which raised 
just under £700 for School Fund and the PTA Valentine 

Disco raised £383.03. 
These activities are so valuable in raising money to allow 
us to treat and reward our children as well as subsidise 

activities and resources that we cannot afford from 
school budget. Thank you so much! 


